
acfa; atnl th shall be cicttcd hikI ctui

timied only from year t(» year with tlie

written consent of the (lass A incniher
Company with which they are loiinectcd.
They shall have all the privik-Kcs of
Class A members, except tlie rik'ht to
vote and to attend the executive ses-
sions of tliis Association, hut ^hall be
allowed to atteml such executive ses-
sions upon ohtaininK the written con-
sent of the Class A member ccjinpany
vtnichin^' for their membershii).

Sec. 4.—Class C members shall be of-
ficials of i'ublic Service Commissions,
instructors, teachers, or i)ractitioners of
enKineerinjs' and related sciences and of
other professions, and (»thers who ?re
in symi)athy with and ai)prove of the
objects of this Associatioi . They may
become or remain members only upon
the invitation of the Kxcciitive Com-
mittee of this Association. They shall
have all the privileges of I'lass A mem-
bers except the ri^ht to vote, to hold
elective office, and to attend the execu-
tive sessions.

Sec. 5.—Class I) members shall be
companies or firms who are located in

Canada, engaRed in the manufacture of
electrical api)aratus or equipment for
the production or use of electricity.
They shall be entitled throuj^h their
regularly accredited delegate to attend
all meetings of the Association, to vote
and to hold office.

Sec. 6.—Class E members shall be of-
ficers or employees of Class D member
companies of the C.E.A.; or Class D
member companies of the N.E.L.A.
located outside of Canada provided said
officers or employees are located in Can-
ada

; they shall be elected or continued
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